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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 26, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR

Dr. James B. Rhoads
Archivist of the United States

SUBJECT: Disposition of Gerald R. Ford
papers and other materials of
historical value

Attached is a draft of letter agreement and
three annexes dealing with the above subject.

This draft was prepared ‘for discussion purposes
only and is subject to changes based upon
discussions with the interested parties,
including you, the University of Michigan, and
the Ford Commemorative Committee at Grand
Rapids, Michigan.

I am having this material hand delivered to you

this morning so that we can meet this afternoon
for such a discussion, starting at 4:30 in my

VA%,

Philip W. Buchen
Counsel to the President
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 7, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR:

DR. JAMES RHOADS
Archivist of the United States

Attached is the most recent draft of the
proposed -agreement covering the Ford
papers and memorabilia. The President
reviewed the draft just before this one
and proposed certain changes that are
now included in the current draft. I
would appreciate your comments as soon
as possible.

At the same time, I am sending a copy of
this latest version to Nino Scalia.

SRR

Phlllp W. Blichen
Counsel to the President

cc: Nino Scalia
Steve Garfinkel



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 16, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR
THE HONORABLE MONROE LEIGH

SUBJECT: GSA Policy Regarding Foreign Gifts

Attached is a set of documents provided to me
for discussion purposes by General Wallace
Robinson, Acting Administrator and Don Young,
General Counsel of the General Services Admini-
stration.

I would suggest that you review this document
and then give Don Young a call at (566-1200)
with your comments and suggestions. I would
then be happy to meet with concerned parties
to see if the proposed policy can be put into

effect promptly. . .

Philip W. Buchen
Counsel to the President
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THE CHIEF OF PROTOCOL
DEPARTMENT OF STATE
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20520

December 17, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR THE FILES

Subject: Phone call from Hobart Rowen, Washington Post
re: Foreign Gifts to U.S. Government Officials

At 2:30 pm today Mr. Rowen called again to ask if
I had answered Secretary Simon's verbal proposal that
he be allowed to purchase gifts from foreign officials
or Governments.

I replied that I had today sent a letter to
Secretary Simon. He asked me the contents of the letter.
I suggested that he could ask Secretary Simon.

Mr. Rowen then asked if I was going to accept the
Secretary's proposal. I replied that I regretted that
I could not issue regulations to comply with his sugges-

tion without being inconsistent with what I consider to
be the intent and spirit of the law.

Shir%éy Temp:e Black '

Ambassador

S/CPR:STBlack:cph

cc: L -Mr. Leigh





